MICHAEL F. FLAHERTY
BosSTON CITY COUNCILOR AT-LARGE

March 22,2023

Dear Mr. Clerk and Council President Flynn,
I write to inform you that I am unfortunately unable to make it to the meeting of the Boston City
Council today, March 22, 2023. A member of my staff will be present to take notes and I will

review the recording of the meeting as soon as possible. Ilook forward to following up with
colleagues and staff after the meeting.

Sincerely,

Michael F. Flaherty
Boston City Councilor At-Large



